
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/10/2013 10:34:28 AM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, 

Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident • Redacted Oakland 

Near electric vault, not "gas vault" as is being reported. It is a distribution line. 

They will first stop the flow of gas and then figure out what happened. 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 10:31 AM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: Doll, Laura; Souza, Kevin P. (Mission Division); 
Subject: CPUC Reportable Gas Incident - Golf Links Road, Oakland 

Redacted 

All, 

At approximately 0839 hours on December 10, 2013, PG&E was notified of a gas fire 
in or near an electric vault atlRedacted I in Oakland. Personnel was on site 
at 0844 hours. At this writing the cause is still undetermined and gas is estimated to 
be shut in at 1100 hours. Once the gas is shut-in the investigation of the cause will 
begin. There are no injuries or fatalities and damages are less than $50,000. This is 
reportable due to the presence of major Bay Area media on site. 

Please let me know if you have any questions, 

Redacted 

PG&E - Gas Operations, Regulatory Compliance 

4420F, 6111 Bollinger Canyon Rd., San Ramon, CA 94583 
Redacted 
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